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Mark Kaisersatt - Cherry Pit Sound Variance request

From: <districtlcouncil@aol.com>

To: <mark kaisersatt@ci.stpaul. mn.us>
Date: 6/7/2011 2:56 PM

Subject: Cherry Pit Sound Variance request

The District 1 Community Council supports DSI's position on the length of the sound variance. We had
understood that Ms. Cherry was going to limit the time this year, so this comes as a surprise that the request is for
the sound variance through midnight. We do not support a midnight finishing time in this residential area.

Betsy Leach

Exec. Director/Community Organizer

District 1 Community Council

in SunRay Shopping Center

2105 1/2 Old Hudson Rd.

Saint Paul, MN 55119

district1council@aol.com; www.district1council.org
651-578-7600 (v); 651-578-7404 (fax)
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DISTRICT 2 COMMUNITY COUNCIL

1365 Prosperity Ave
Saint Paul, MN 55106
Phone: (651) 774-2220
Fax: {651) 774-2135
June 16, 2011

To: Mark Kaisersatt-City of St. Paul
651-266-9124

From: Lisa Heilman
Community Organizer

At the June 15th board meeting, Nicole Cherry of The Cherry Pit requested the support of the District 2
Community Council for the Annual Party/Fundraiser on July 16. The board unanimously passed the following

resolution:

Whereas the applicant, Nicole Cherry/The Cherry Pit had made every accomodation to the neighborhood by
selection an alternate band with an alternate format (acoustic) versus other years, re-orientated the stage to face
north and cut the number and size of speakers utilized

And
Whereas per ordinance no variance is needed for sound prior to 10pm

The board of Directors moves to support The Cherry Pit's request of a noise variance until 11pm for their
Annual Party/Fundraiser on July 16.

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions at 651-774-2220.

Thank you!




